CHURCH AT WORSHIP - JANUARY 15, 2022

SANCTUARY 11:15AM

Thank you for joining us!

Opening Song - Praise Team

Welcome and Announcements - Gabriel Alvarado
Offering - Local Church Budget

Hymn

Children's Story - Rick Maloon

Congregational Prayer - Nicky Alvarado

Praise - Praise Team

Sermon - My Brother's Keeper - Pastor Mitch Williams
Closing Hymn

Blessing- Pastor Mitch Williams

SERMON TEASER

NEW SERMON SERIES: MY BROTHER'S KEEPER - JANUARY 22
“A religion that would lead us to be careless of human needs, sufferings, or

rights, is a spurious religion.” EGW
Next Sabbath we continue our new series looking at our responsibility as

Christians to care for the marginalized in our society. What does it mean to love
your neighbor as yourself in 2022?

PREACHING SCHEDULE

JANUARY 22
Pastor Mitch Williams

JANUARY 29
Pastor Mitch Williams

FEBRUARY 4
Pastor Mitch Williams
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BEGINS JANUARY 12, 7PM
Join the call - 701-801-6996

The youth will be feeding the homeless and handing out
homeless kits on 1/29/2022. Please fill the homeless kit bags
and drop them in the designated bins by 1/22.
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CHURCH LIFE

WELCOME FRIENDS!

We're glad you could join us today! Whether you are a longtime member or a
special guest today, we are so excited that you joined us for our worship
service. If you are looking for a church community, we hope you will join ours.

CHURCH BUSINESS MEETING
Our next meeting will be on Monday, January 31 at 7pm in the sanctuary.

DISCOVERYLAND PRESCHOOL

Discoveryland Preschool is looking for a full-time closing lead teacher. The lead
teacher should be a fully qualified Early Childhood Education or Child
Development teacher and available to work 10:30am-6:30pm, Monday through
Thursday and 8am-4:30pm on Fridays. Please direct all inquiries and resume to
Nichelle St.Helen at achildsheartinc@gmail.com

BE THE SURGE FRESHMAN/SOPHOMORE RETREAT

February 4-6, all 9th and 10th graders are invited for a retreat at the Pacific
Union College. The focus will be allowing the world to see God's character
reflected in you! Email miguel.verazas@nccsda.com for more info. Register
before January 24 for a discounted price.

REMEMBERING MAISIE TAN

With sadness in our hearts, we announce the
passing of Maisie Tan on December 15. Maisie
was battling cancer. Please keep Marden Tan
(who was married to his wife for an astounding
70 years) and family in your prayers. The

& ) memorial service will be held at The Hill on

%’ el January 22 at 3pm.

PLEASANT HILL ADVENTIST ACADEMY (PHAA)

kiNDERGARTEN ROUNDUP « ELEMENTARY VISITATION » ACADEMY DAY
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FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT

TITHES AND OFFERINGS

Thank you for your generous contributions with your tithes and offerings in
2021. And praise the Lord we were able to overcome our financial deficit for the
Church Family Budget! God loves a cheerful giver!

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS

Your 2021 statement of contributions are available today at the Welcome Desk.
Please stop by and to pick yours up. Questions, please contact the treasurer at
thehill.treasurer@gmail.com.

SUNSET TODAY SUNSET NEXT WEEK
5:06pm 5:12pm



